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PATTI DITTMAN JOINS PIATT SOTHEBY’S INTERNATIONAL REALTY AS SENIOR VICE PRESIDENT OF 
COMMERCIAL LEASING 

  
PITTSBURGH, PA (February 15, 2023) Piatt Companies has announced that Patti Dittman has joined the 
Piatt Sotheby’s International Realty team as the Senior Vice President of Commercial Leasing, the latest 
real estate service to be offered by the fast-growing local brokerage.   
 
Dittman comes to Piatt Sotheby’s International Realty with an impressive 40 years of experience in the 
Pittsburgh commercial real estate leasing market and 13 years with parent company Piatt Companies 
(formerly Millcraft), where she most recently served as the Vice President of Leasing. Dittman will 
continue to oversee leasing activity for the firm’s approximately one million square-foot office and retail 
portfolio, and has worked with local, regional, and international tenants and real estate professionals.  
 
“Pittsburgh real estate is a diverse and growing market, so it’s important that we offer our clients the 
luxury service of Piatt Sotheby’s International Realty for commercial services at any price point,” said 
Lucas Piatt, CEO of Piatt Companies and Piatt Sotheby’s International Realty. “Patti’s commercial 
expertise is well-known and respected throughout the region. The quality of her service reflects the 
Sotheby’s brand and we are excited to have her on the team.” 
 
“All of this is such great news for Piatt Sotheby’s International Realty. Patti Dittman will empower the 
expansion of our ability to serve the commercial portfolios of our clients while being armed with one of 
the finest brands in the real estate industry, offering local expertise with a global reach. We look 
forward to growing Piatt Sotheby’s International Realty Commercial Services, with Patti having access to 
the expansive resources and marketing capabilities of Sotheby’s International Realty,” said Chris 
Dickson, President of Piatt Sotheby’s International Realty. 
 
“I am thrilled to join Piatt Sotheby’s International Realty as the Senior Vice President of Commercial 
Leasing,” said Dittman. “I look forward to working with the Piatt Sotheby’s International Realty Team 
and expanding our commercial services to our current and future clients.”  
 
Dittman’s appointment is effective immediately and more information about Piatt Sotheby’s commercial 
leasing can be found here. Piatt Sotheby’s International Realty is part of the Piatt family of companies.   
 

https://www.sothebysrealty.com/piatt/eng/commercial-services
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### 

About Piatt Sotheby's International Realty | Piatt Sotheby's International Realty serves the residential 

real estate market in the Greater Pittsburgh area, offering high-level professional brokerage services and 

world-class international marketing programs. Currently one of three Sotheby's International Realty® 

affiliates in Pennsylvania, the firm is the only office in Western Pennsylvania. Piatt Sotheby's 

International Realty is led by the Piatt family and their knowledgeable team, who have over 60 years of 

real estate experience. Piatt Sotheby's International Realty strives to be a driving force in the luxury real 

estate market, locally and beyond. Contact the office at 412-471-4900. 

 

About Piatt Companies | Piatt Companies is a family of companies that bring ideas to life by creating 
real estate experiences that contribute to the vibrancy, resilience and future of Western Pennsylvania. 
For 65 years, the family-run business has delivered high-quality placemaking and been a leader in the 
investment, management, operations and growth of diverse and resilient businesses in the region.   

 


